Covington Fire Department
Smoke Alarm Installations!

Protect Your Home, Protect Your Family!

THe Covington Fire Department is proud to announce a special event for our township
residents! We are offering FREE smoke alarm installations to help ensure the safety of
your family and home.

Why Smoke Alarms?

» Early warning saves lives!
e Most fatal fires occur when people are asleep.
« Smoke alarms can reduce the risk of dying in a fire by 50%.

What We Offer:

- Freeinstallation of smoke alarms in your home.
+ Safety tips and education on fire prevention.
» Assistance in determining the best placement for smoke alarms.

Who Can Participate?

- Allresidents in the City of Covington or Troy, Mound and Wabash Township.
E" No registration necessary—first come, first served!

!

Wh'at to Bring:

* An adult from your household must be present during installation.
 Any old, nonfunctional smoke alarms you would like to replace.

Help us make our community safer! Together, we can ensure that every home is
equipped with life-saving smoke alarms.

For any questions, please contact the Assistant Chief Bart Crowder at 765-299-4117 or
email us at covingtonfire1895@yahoo.com

Stay Safe, Covington!



